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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 27, 2007

TO: Honorable Joe Deshotel, Chair, House Committee on Economic Development 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1528 by Jackson, Jim (Relating to prohibiting a grant from the Texas Enterprise Fund to 
an employer who employs one or more persons who are not lawfully entitled to be present 
and employed in the United States.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill requires that a grant from the Texas Enterprise Fund can only be made if the Comptroller 
certifies that the grantee does not employ persons who are not lawfully entitled to be present and 
employed in the United States. The bill requires the Comptroller to develop a procedure for making 
this certification. The bill requires a proposed grantee to provide information to the Comptroller as 
necessary to make the certification. It is estimated that the agency could accomplish the duties of the 
bill using available resources, therefore no significant fiscal impact to the state is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 301 Office of the Governor, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
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